
 

 

 

 

TTR Seeking to Locate, Acknowledge and Remember Our 
Missing Children – Phase I 

MEETING INVITATION 
Dear TTR Members, 

TTR is working on a new research/engagement project that is seeking to accurately identify 
members who attended residential schools based on official data with the objective of 
reducing the gap in information and building awareness. 

As you may be aware, in our last meeting (February 11th, 2025), we shared the preliminary 
list of TTR members that attended residential school based on official archives available. 

As we move forward with the preparation of the final report for this preliminary research 
phase, we want to invite you to a new meeting that intends to: 

a) Facilitate official forms for Survivors and Intergenerational Survivors who wish to request 
records from the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation (NCTR). 

• It is important to note that if you are requesting information of a Survivor who still 
living, we require their consent. Therefore, a form will be provided for this 
purpose. 

• If you are requesting information on a Survivor who has passed, please make 
sure you bring proof of death.  Proof of death can include a copy of an obituary, 
a death certificate, a funeral program, a photograph of the headstone, etc. 
 

b) Provide a volunteer-written testimony to be incorporated in the final report; this would be 
appreciated and welcomed as part of this important initiative. 

The meeting will occur on Thursday, March 20th, at 9:30 am at the TTR Hall.  The meeting 
will end at 11:30 am with a lunch.   

TTR Members who are Elders or residential school survivors (who lived on the school 
premises) will receive an honorarium of $150.00. 

Miigwech, 

Don Clarke 
Project Manager 


